
Figure 200:  ADCIRC contour maps of the wind speed (in knots) and wind vectors (in knots) for 
Hurricane Katrina at 7:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.

Figure 201:  ADCIRC contour maps of the wind speed (in knots) and wind vectors (in knots) for 
Hurricane Katrina at 10:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.



Figure 202:  ADCIRC contour maps of the wind speed (in knots) and wind vectors (in knots) for
Hurricane Katrina at 11:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.

Figure 203:  ADCIRC contour maps of the wind speed (in knots) and wind vectors (in knots) for 
Hurricane Katrina at 12:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.



Figure 204:  ADCIRC contour maps of the wind speed (in knots) and wind vectors (in knots) for 
Hurricane Katrina at 13:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.

Figure 205:  ADCIRC contour maps of the wind speed (in knots) and wind vectors (in knots) for 
Hurricane Katrina at 14:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.



Figure 206:  ADCIRC contour maps of the wind speed (in knots) and wind vectors (in knots) for 
Hurricane Katrina at 15:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.

Figure 207:  ADCIRC contour maps of the wind speed (in knots) and wind vectors (in knots) for 
Hurricane Katrina at 16:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.



Figure 208:  ADCIRC contour maps of the wind speed (in knots) and wind vectors (in knots) for 
Hurricane Katrina at 17:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.

Figure 209:  ADCIRC contour maps of the wind speed (in knots) and wind vectors (in knots) for 
Hurricane Katrina at 20:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.



Figure 210:  ADCIRC contour maps of the wind speed (in knots) and wind vectors (in knots) for 
Hurricane Katrina at 23:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.

Figure 211:  ADCIRC elevation contours (in feet) and wind vectors (in knots) for Hurricane Katrina 
at 7:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.



Figure 212: ADCIRC elevation contours (in feet) and wind vectors (in knots) for Hurricane Katrina 
at 10:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.

Figure 213:  ADCIRC elevation contours (in feet) and wind vectors (in knots) for Hurricane Katrina 
at 11:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.



Figure 214:  ADCIRC elevation contours (in feet) and wind vectors (in knots) for Hurricane Katrina 
at 12:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.

Figure 215:  ADCIRC elevation contours (in feet) and wind vectors (in knots) for Hurricane Katrina 
at 13:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.



Figure 216:  ADCIRC elevation contours (in feet) and wind vectors (in knots) for Hurricane Katrina 
at 14:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.

Figure 217: ADCIRC elevation contours (in feet) and wind vectors (in knots) for Hurricane Katrina 
at 15:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.



Figure 218: ADCIRC elevation contours (in feet) and wind vectors (in knots) for Hurricane Katrina 
at 16:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.

Figure 219:  ADCIRC elevation contours (in feet) and wind vectors (in knots) for Hurricane Katrina 
at 17:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.



Figure 220:  ADCIRC elevation contours (in feet) and wind vectors (in knots) for Hurricane Katrina 
at 20:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.

Figure 221:  ADCIRC elevation contours (in feet) and wind vectors (in knots) for Hurricane Katrina 
at 23:00 UTC on August 29, 2005, for the area around New Orleans and Lake Pontchartrain.


